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I’m sure you’d all like to join us in wishing Catherine and Jenny a very warm 
welcome as our newest members of the Team.   We hope they find their new 
Reception roles rewarding.  Welcome Aboard!   As well as looking after Lars 
Christensen Orthodontics, Reception also greet patients attending other                
clinics here at the practice.    

We’d like to wish Alina and Iva our previous Receptionists all the very best for 
the future.    

We’re delighted to announce that Iva has safely delivered her baby boy,      
Peter.   Our warmest congratulations to Iva and her husband Peter. 

 

 It’s a boy! 
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“Better 

Teeth  

for  

Life” 

STAFF TRAINING 

 
 

 

 

“Millions of people in the UK have 
improved their smile thanks to teeth 
straightening with orthodontic treat-
ment.  Orthodontics can also – and 
should be – the start of a lifetime of  
excellent dental health” 

 

Staff undertake training on a       
regular basis,  including CPR and 
Basic Life Skills which took  
place at the practice on               
6 February 2020 

 

Medical History Updates 
Please notify Reception if you change your contact details or if your                  
Medical  History requires updating. 


